[Petronas provided this statement to the Business & Human Rights Resource Centre in response to the Amnesty International report, “Contracting out of human rights - The Chad–Cameroon pipeline project”.  The report and related articles & materials are available at:

http://www.business-humanrights.org/Links/Repository/791728 ] 

Petronas response to Amnesty International report on Chad-Cameroon pipeline

14 September 2005

“Thank you for your email and invitation for PETRONAS to respond to the Amnesty International report.

Please be advised that all communication on the subject is being coordinated by our partner ExxonMobil from Houston, in its capacity as Consortium leader and Project Operator.”
